
 

WELCOME 
We are so excited to have you and your children join our wonderful 
community here at Guilford Elementary School! We cannot wait to 
meet you and share with you all that we have to offer. 

 

LEARN MORE ABOUT US 
Please join us on Tuesday, January 21st at 7pm in our school 
cafeteria for a parent orientation and open house. At this event, we 
will share an overview of our school, answer any questions, and give 
tours of the building. We will have various staff on hand for you to 
meet, as well. 

 

FOLLOW US 
Website ​: ​http://ges.hcpss.org 

Twitter​: @hcpss_ges 

 

http://ges.hcpss.org/

